Janesville Pickleball Club Annual Meeting of the Members June 9, 2025 5:30 PM Riverside Park Pavilion

The Meeting was called to order at 5:34 PM by President Gary Dannenberg. There were approximately 60 members present.

Minutes of the Annual Meeting held in 2024 were read and reviewed with no additions or corrections. Motion to approve made by J.D. Emmert, Seconded by Jim Fritz. Motion carried.

Treasurer's Report: Given by Andy Seils. Current balance of funds from 2025 Dues is \$2840. We are still awaiting one outstanding bill of \$1500 to ProActive Design for our website design. Motion to approve made by Cheryl Williams, seconded by Dale Magness. Motion carried.

Webpage Introduction by Jodi Rindt janesvillepickleballclub.org Jodi researched and coordinated the design of the new website with web designer Eric at ProActive Design in New Berlin. A contract was signed for the setup (\$1500) and ongoing annual support (\$400-\$500). In the future all dues will be paid through the site. The site has the VENMO address listed. Members suggested adding a QR code, and possibly add other methods of payment as well. Another suggestion is making consistency in the logos from the Facebook page and the Website. The design is still ongoing so take suggestions to Jodi